

Far West Ski Association & Bay Area Council

Happy fall, skiers.

Finally, the temperature is dropping and the weather forecast includes snow. Time to start planning our ski trips. Do we need reservations at our favorite resort? Is there going to be room at the lodge? Putting on our boots in the parking lot, lunch in the car? We are still in a time of uncertainty and that will not change anytime soon. But we will deal with what is on our way because we are resilient people. We will do anything to get some turns in.

I have been getting questions about the Far West Sun Valley ski trip, January 30th till February 6th, 2021. The trip is scheduled to go on. I have been trying to get a "what if" answer without success. So, if you signed up, keep your fingers crossed.

There is also a mini ski trip to Zermatt Utah resort, March 21st-26th, 2021. Last time we had a meeting there was still space available.

Next winter we are returning to Aspen/Snowmass, January 22nd-29th, 2022. More info to follow. The 2022 mini ski week will be at Big White, Canada. A start for a trip down the powder highway? Hmm., sounds inviting.

An Inside Passage cruise to Alaska is scheduled for June 19th-30th, 2021. Space is still available. For more information about travel visit www.skibac.org. and you will find all the info, forms, etc.

Some information about our local resorts. All Vail resorts (Northstar, Heavenly, Kirkwood) will require reservations. Starting in a few weeks we can go online to pick our priority days anytime during the season. Once you have used those days, you can reserve more days. All Epic pass holders will get priority. I think you will be able to get midweek days almost anytime. Powder days? Who knows? Maybe look at long range forecasts and guess. If you make reservations, you must use them or cancel them. The Epic pass will only be valid on days you have reserved. Northstar will not be charging for parking at the upper village parking lot! I know this is all a bit confusing, but I hope it will explain itself once Vail opens its website for reservations.

Squaw/Alpine and Mammoth will not require reservations, but they will limit the amount of tickets they sell. Season pass holders will also get priority access.

We are also in the process to organize a race season. We have some dates, but there are still many questions. I will post an update as soon as I get it. The dates I have: Alpine Meadows: January 23rd/24th GS/GS, Sugar Bowl: February 27th/28th. SL/SL, March, TBD, Alpine or Heavenly. The Far West championships are scheduled at Mammoth on April 10th and 11th.

I hope we will be able to get some good skiing in this winter. We will have to improvise, but we will still try to have a good time on the slopes. Please, be aware of the lodge rules during the Covid time. Give Michelle enough time to assign beds. And, please, do not just show up at the lodge. You will most likely not find a place to sleep at the lodge, But, hey, Reno is only thirty minutes away.

Any questions, suggestions or criticism (not really), call, text or email me. That's all from me, folks. I wish you all a safe and snowy winter and lots of fun days on the slopes.

Maarten Vandermeer. BAC rep, race chair. 209-482-2056

Mavdmeer@comcast.net.

Board members
Hard at Work!











December 2020

11/29	11/30	12/1	12/2	12/3	12/4	12/5
Happy Birthday! Rien Doornenbal Philip Grauf	Happy Birthday! David Neilson Richard Quan		Happy Birthday! Greg DeBree			
12/6	12/7	12/8	12/9	12/10	12/11	12/12
Happy Birthday! Kent During	Happy Birthday! Kathy McCaskill Teem		Happy Birthday! Sunny D. Nye			Happy Birthdayl Lisa Swatman Judith Lyons
12/13	12/14	12/15	12/16	12/17	12/18	12/19
Happy Birthdayl Brent Gilbreath					Happy Birthday! Walter Kawecki	Happy Birthday! Ryan Vandenburg
12/20	12/21	12/22	12/23	12/24	12/25	12/26
Happy Birthday! Carol Anderson Gloria Bracco	Happy Birthday! John Clark Debra Clover		Happy Birthday! John Hover Victor Yamamoto			
12/27	12/28	12/29	12/30	12/31	1/01	1/02
Happy Birthday! Rudy Fulhendorf Victor Vandenburg Matt Metzner	Happy Birthday! Cheryl Bonani				20	21



Current MSC Board

President – Sharon Wolinski
First Vice President / Programs – Rich Ulm
Second Vice President / Activities – Alison Peltier
Secretary – Kimberly Ruth
Treasurer – Linda Hennings
Lodge Director - Michelle Nightengale
Membership – Allan & Pat Ramsay
Newsletter Editor – Emiley Poisson
Lodge Trustees - Tim Hutton, Doug Ball, Rand Morrow, Robert
Gibson

Ski Chairperson – Maarten Vandermeer
BAC Rep - Maarten Vandermeer
Web Master / Public Relations - Murray Breeze
Historian - Rob Orr
Photographer- Greg DeBree
Past President – Don Shaver

MODESTO SKI CLUB

WWW.MODESTOSKICLUB.COM

P.O. Box 3640

Modesto, California 95352